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The Department of Public Safety (PSD) continues to work with the Department of 

Accounting and General Services (DAGS) – Public Works on DAGS Job No. 12-27-

5670, Oahu Community Correctional Center (OCCC), Planning for Relocation and 

Expansion.   

 

The scope of work of DAGS Job No. 12-27-5670 includes, but is not limited to, 

evaluation of the existing OCCC site, site identification and selection, and development 

of an implementation schedule.  The attached Siting Study was prepared by Louis Berger 

Group and outlines what has been accomplished thus far.  The study describes the 11 

sites being considered and the criteria by which they will be evaluated. 

 

No later than February 1, 2017, PSD will be submitting the progress report on the OCCC 

replacement in compliance with Act 124 (2016), Section 52.  We anticipate that this 

report will include the ranking of each site identified in the Siting Study and a 

recommendation of a short list of viable sites. 

 

 

 

 

 


